
 

 

 

       

 

Weekly outdoor learning with 

Woodland Forest School 

DOWNSEND PRE-PREP TIMES 

leatherheadpre-prep@downsend.co.uk 

01372 385437 

www.downsend.co.uk  

Friday 17 March 2017 

Leatherhead 

Message from  

the Head Teacher 

Reception have been making 

the most of the sunshine this 

week and enjoying many 

maths activities outside. They 

have been weighing things,       

measuring time, creating    

shape pictures and  looking 

around for shapes in the    

environment. 

 

 

Don’t Forget! 

 To sign up for   

Parents’ Evening on 

Thursday 23rd 

March. 

 On Tuesday from 

8.45 a.m.           

Reception parents 

are invited to    

coffee. 

 On Wednesday  

parents of RCM are 

invited to assembly 

at 9 a.m. 

 On Wednesday 

Yr.1 visit      

Michelham Priory. 

 On Thursday Yr.1 

go to Downsend 

for an Activity 

Sports session. 

 No swimming this 

week. 

 Our Easter Bonnet 

parade and Easter Egg 

hunt will take place 

during the morning of 

29th March our last 

day of term. 

 

Reception have fun in the sun 

The weather is warming up and spring is really in the air with lots of flowers and 

blossom all around the grounds, there is evidence of plants growing in class-

rooms too. Our incubator has arrived, thank you to the Friends’ for buying this 

for the children, the hatching process will begin shortly! A play fort, bought by 

the Friends’, will be installed in the field on the 24th April just after we return 

from the Easter break, more to play on at playtime what fun! 

                                  Gill Brooks 



  

 

Useful Contacts: 

Pre-Prep Ashtead      01372 385439 

Pre-Prep Epsom        01372 385438 

Pre-Prep L/head        01372 385 437 

Prep School Office    01372 372197 

Extended Day           07943 134717 

Admissions        01372 372311 

School Nurse        01372 385409   

Finance Department  01372 374842 

Marketing         01372 385402 

Downsend PP+         07899 011275 

Downsend+              01372 385403       

Mobile                     07909 861280 

Downsend School 

Inspiring young minds to create a lifelong passion for learning and discovery.  

Events for week commencing  

Mon 20 Last Music and Spanish Club 

Tues 21 8.45 am Reception Coffee Morning 

Last Forest School and Yoganory 

Wed 22 Year 1 to Michelham Priory 

9.00am RCM class assembly parents to attend 

Last Camera and Multi Sports Clubs 

Thurs 23 No swimming 

Year 1 games afternoon at Downsend 

Last Rising Stars and Young Engineers Clubs 

Parents evening 6.00-8.30pm 

Fri  24 Last Ballet and Football Club 

 

Spring Ball 2017 - Final call for tickets. Friday 24th March is the last day to 

buy tickets for our Spring Ball at the Tyrrells Wood Golf Club on        

Saturday 22 April. Please return your completed forms to Helen         

Massey-Crow via Alex Massey-Crow's red bag, RAG. We hope you are 

able to join us!  

 

Achievements in class work, good  

manners and excellent behaviour 

are celebrated in a special  

Assembly every Thursday.  

 

1SB – Luke Gray 

1VL – All the class     

1AH – Ben Scudamore 

RCM – Sienna Walls 

RJE – Spencer Bristow 

RAG – Daniella McGregor 

 

 

 

Golden Board 

The year 1 movie night raised £192.50 for Disability Challengers.  Thank 

you to everyone that donated money and supported the event. 

Final Call 

 

Lost 

Please can you look to see if you have an extra red cardigan, Floor in 

RRAH has lost two named ones. 


